
 

July 2, 2024 
Announcements 
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF A DIRECTOR 
 
 
In accordance with ASIC Continuous Disclosure Requirement, Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services 
Ltd. Wishes to announce the appointment of Malcolm Scott Darke as Director as at 28th June 2024. 
 
Malcolm (Mal) has been employed in the Victorian Public Sector for over 30 years and for the last 10 
years as a senior manager. Mal has extensive Project Management, Emergency Management, OH&S 
and Risk Management experience.  
  
Mal is a long-term member of the Mt-Evelyn Community and has been extensively involved in 
Community and Corporate roles which include President of the Mt-Evelyn Junior Football Club (2015-
2017) and AFL Outer East Commissioner (2018-2020). Mal is the current President of the Mt-Evelyn 
Sports & Recreation Hub (Redevelopment and continuing management of the Mt-Evelyn Sporting 
Pavilion) a project that Mal commenced as President of the Junior Football Club in 2015 and led to 
completion in 2023.. 
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laura Lilley 
Company Secretary 
Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services Limited 
 
 
 
 


